
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

I hope all is well with you and your family. 

 

We have tried to leave it as late in the term as possible to make a decision about results 

day, as we would have liked to have run it as normal with all students coming in together. 

However, with the virus still being around, we don’t think it would be sensible to do it in 

our usual way. 

 

We will be sending out results to your child’s school email address by 9am on the 20th 

August. Therefore, can you please make sure that your child can access this email and if 

there are any problems, let us know by using the help@tanfieldschool.co.uk email 

address.  

 

We realise that this is not ideal, as you may want to speak to someone about the results. 

Therefore, we are going to have drop ins throughout the morning that can be booked 

using the following link: 

 

https://calendly.com/resultsday2020/tanfield 

 

There will be members of the senior leadership team available to go through the grades 

with you, along with a careers advisor if your child needs some advice about what their 

grades may mean for their future. 

 

To book a time slot, you simply need to click on the link. When opened, you will see that 

the 20th August has a blue circle around it. Click on that date and choose a time. You will 

be asked to confirm your time and then you will be asked to fill in some details about 

your child, your email and any other information you think we need to know. 

 

If there are any questions please use the email address above. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 
Steven Clough 

Headteacher 
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